MINUTES
MONTEAGLE CITY COUNCIL
MARCH 30, 2015

PRESENT: MAYOR, MARILYN C. RODMAN
LEX ORR
ALVIN POWELL
RUSTY LEONARD
DELORES KNOTT

The regular monthly meeting of the Monteagle City Council was
called to order at 6:00 pm, by Mayor Marilyn C. Rodman. Following
the prayer and the pledge of allegiance a motion was made by
Alderman Orr to approve the minutes of February 23, 2015. He asked
a question about the basketball court at Monteagle School and about
the generator at the community center since he had missed the last
meeting. Alderman Leonard seconded the motion and it passed 5/0.

POLICE DEPARTMENT - Copy attached. Chief McNeece informed
the council about the body cam’s the department now has. They were
paid for by a grant.

FIRE DEPARTMENT - Copy attached. Chief Taylor discussed the
ISO rating of the town. They were in need of equipment and the
residents at Clifftops wanted to donate, they raised $ 3500.00.

PLANNING COMMISSION — NONE
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ROADS - We will be working on roads as soon as weather
permits. The next ones on the list are Sunset Rock Rd and Unaka
Drive.

CODES - Copy attached. Mr. Earl Geary made a
recommendation to the council to approve the business permit of
Monteagle Auto Sales. There was discussion on mobile food units and
a policy to give us time to research a request. Alderman Powell made
a motion to approve the business permit for Monteagle Auto Sales.
Alderman Leonard seconded the motion and it passed 5/0.

SENIORS/YOUTH — Alderman Orr made a motion to appoint Ms.
Iva Michelle Russell the Volunteer Coordinator for the Community
Events. Alderman Powell seconded the motion and it passed 5/0.
Ms. Russell reported that there will be a month of Spring Cleaning
involving the Town and the County. Alderman Orr made a motion to
make May 4 — 8 Sparkle Week. Alderman Powell seconded the motion
and it passed 5/0.

PARKS/REC — Alderman Powell reported there will be two teams
at the park this year. He and Mr. Ladd have worked hard and will be
planning events at the park.
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911 - Director Wanda McDaniel made a recommendation to the
Council to make Brooke Campbell a full-time dispatcher. The county
will pay the difference in her salary. The board approved this.

CITIZENS HEARING — NONE

The mayor gave the calendar of events and the meeting

adjourned at 6:35 pm.

Respectfully Submitted,

Mayor, Marilyn C. Rodman Debbie Taylor, City Recorder



